

Spring Newsletter

Spring Leadership Overview

The 2022-2023 year for Area 2 came to a close this past January with the completion of our Spring Leadership Conference. During this conference, the HOSA members of Area 2 had the opportunity to meet people from across the region to enjoy hot cocoa, popcorn, and glow-in-the-dark activities in between presenting their skills to judges. All competitors did an amazing job, and we can't wait to see everyone #comethru again at state competition!





Spirit Plan for State Conference

Area 2 brought a lot of spirit to our Spring Leadership Conference; we loved seeing everyone with their space gear and repping their own schools with their colorful displays of spirit. Now, we ask you all to keep that energy going at the State Leadership Conference coming up in just a few weeks! Rep our wonderful Area 2 by bringing navy blue spirit gear such as pom-poms, face paint, lights, and more! Help us truly unite our area and bring home the spirit award by interacting with our social media using the hashtag #comethruarea2 for a chance to be featured at this amazing conference!

Be the match spotlight

Area 2 had an amazing social and an even better fundraiser! Together, we raised a total of \$118 for Be the Match. Thank you to everyone who participated in the national service project. Every dollar will go towards helping connect patients to a bone marrow donor who can save their lives. Please continue to support Be the Match at future leadership conferences and look into joining the registry at the State Leadership Conference if you are or will be 18 by March 25th. Your actions today could save a life tomorrow.



Chapter Spotlight

Congratulations to Bridgeland Highschool for showing the most chapter spirit and bringing home the Spring Leadership spirit award! We hope to see this same spirit at our State leadership conference with all our students! Make sure to wear the Area 2 spirit color, of navy blue, to show your spirit at the State Leadership Conference. Please make your posts preparing for the conference using #comethruarea2 and tagging us on Instagram @hosaarea2tesxas.



Officer Elects Introduction

With our term coming to an end, Five passionate amazing individuals are beginning their journey as an Area Officer representing Area 2!

- Dhriti Gupta [Westside High School]
- Alvina Thara [Travis High School]
- Venus Kumar [Hightower High School]
- Bahaa Alameri [Hightower High School]
- Joyce Garcia [Hightower High School]

We are excited to see how these students grow into servant leaders and carry on the Area 2 legacy!



Officer Farewells

Words cannot come close to encapsulating how much the 2022-2023 Area 2 officers will miss each member. The memories we have formed this past year will last us a lifetime. We are incredibly grateful to each member and Texas HOSA for contributing to our leadership journeys and personal development. This is why, it is with great honor that the Area 2 team signs off and hands the stick over to next year's Area 2 officers. Best of luck, and we cannot wait to see the incredible things y'all do next year.

Area 2 signing off!

Sincerely,

Lucy Abu, Jeevana Gottipati, Andrearosa Nguyen, Andrew Tang, Veda Chinapuvvula

